
Week beginning 31st January 2022 

 

Another amazing week of learning comes to an end. 

 

Maths  

In maths, this week we moved onto the Time unit where we 

began by learning how to convert the time shown on an 

analogue clock into the digital 12 hour clock format. Once 

the children grasped this, they moved onto solving problems 

involving converting time. 

Literacy  

This week we started a new literacy unit where children will 

be writing a dialogue between two characters from the 

story we have been reading this half term called The Last 

Wolf. We began by recapping the rules of punctuating 

speech and used this knowledge to edit a piece of text with 

missing punctuation. We learned different strategies used 

by authors to express which character is speaking as well as 

different synonyms for said, ensuring the children use one 

which matches the emotion of the character. We ended the 

week by converting a comic strip into direct speech by 

applying the rules and strategies learned throughout the 

week. 


